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Short Biographical Summary 

 

Kaylan L. Phillips serves as Litigation Counsel for the Public Interest Legal 

Foundation.  

She has litigated election law and constitutional law cases across the nation, from 

Washington state to Maine.  She has extensive experience at every level of 

litigation in state and federal court, including the Supreme Court.  She also has 

experience representing clients before federal and state administrative agencies.   

Before joining Public Interest Legal Foundation, she was an associate at The Bopp 

Law Firm. She co-authored a law review article entitled “The Limits of Citizens 

United” (2012) with James Bopp, Jr.  

She has also authored numerous amicus curiae briefs on key election law issues 

such as “one-person, one-vote” and noncitizen voting.   

Ms. Phillips received her B.A. from the University of Oklahoma and J.D. from the 

University of Tulsa.  

She is admitted to practice law in the State of Oklahoma, State of Indiana, the 

District of Columbia, and in several federal district and appellate courts. 


